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This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:  Esther and Jack  

Cotswold: Lily-Rose and Jasmine 

Swaledale: Max and Mason 

Teeswater: Isaac and Matilda 

Dorset Downs:  Zain and Violet 

 

Dalesbred: Eva and Connor 

Oxford:  Rowan and Aisha 

Cheviot:  Ellie and Chloe 

Herdwick: Kelsey and Elliot 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

We have signed up to 

Morrisons, It’s Good to Grow.  

Last year we started our herb 

garden as well as growing a 

host of vegetables.  We also 

have bug hotels and would 

like to get things started in 

the Greenhouse in the spring.  

So if you, or your friends and 

family shop at Morrisons, 

please collect the tokens 

and we shall collect them in 

school. 

Thank you! 

Everyone is welcome at our Har-
vest Festival Service at Holy Trinity 
Church at 10am on Thursday 7th 
October. 



              

This Week at Parish... 

Years 3 and 4 have been 

investigating sound and vibrations 

in Science 

Reception class have 

been settling in so 

well and enjoying the 

outdoor provision 

In Science in Swaledale 

class, they have been 

investigating the big 

question ' Do the tallest 

people have the biggest 

feet?'  and they found 

that usually they do.  But 

Charlie and Seth have the 

biggest feet in class but 

Teeswater Class have 

been learning to play 

tag rugby 


